Bulletin Announcement

The following note will go out to our priests in the next diocesan Update however, if you want to put this in
your church bulletins sooner, please feel free (just disregard the request when it comes through the
Update):

Please include the following announcement in your Sunday bulletin (at your earliest convenience). This is
to fulfill our promise from the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People, Article 2: "The
procedures for those making a complaint are to be readily available in printed form in the principal
languages in which the liturgy is celebrated in the diocese/eparchy and be the subject of public
announcements at least annually."

Diocese of Winona-Rochester - Child Sexual Abuse Policy Information
The Diocese of Winona-Rochester will provide a prompt, appropriate and compassionate response to
reporters of sexual abuse of a child by any diocesan agent (employees, volunteers, vendors, religious or
clergy). Anyone wishing to make a report of an allegation of sexual abuse should call the Victim Assistance
Coordinator at 507-454-2270, Extension 255. A caller will be asked to provide his or her name and
telephone number. Individuals are also encouraged to take their reports directly to civil authorities. The
Diocese of Winona-Rochester is committed to protecting children, young people and other vulnerable
people in our schools, parishes and ministries. The diocesan policy is available on the diocesan web site at
www.dowr.org under the Safe Environment Program. If you have any questions about the Diocese of
Winona's implementation of the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People, please contact
Mary Hamann, at 507-858-1244, or mhamann@dowr.org.

The Spanish version should also be included in those parishes where the liturgy is celebrated in Spanish.

Procedimientos diocesanos para hacer frente al abuso sexual de menores
La Di6cesis de Winona-Rochester se ha comprometido a proteger a los nifios, los jévenes y otras personas
vulnerables en nuestras escuelas, parroquias y actividades apostolicas. Tenemos un cuidado especial y la
intencion permanente de atender eventuales victimas de abuso sexual y sus familias. Para informarnos
sobre alegaciones actuales de abuso sexual por parte de miembros del clero o empleados laicos o
voluntarios en la Didcesis de Winona-Rochester contacte: 507-454-2270, Extension 255 Victimas de
abuso sexual, ademas de contactar a las autoridades civiles, se les pide de dirigirse a la dicesis para
recibir asistencia pastoral. El Coordinado de Asistencia a la Victim le proveera tal asistencia.

http://www.dowr.org/offices/safe-environment/report-a-complaint.html
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